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END OF TERM 

 

SCHOOL WILL CLOSE FOR THE SUMMER HOLIDAY ON FRIDAY 19TH JULY 

SCHOOL WILL FINISH FOR ALL CHILDREN AT THE EARLIER TIME OF 1 PM 

PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT YOUR CHILD IS COLLECTED AT 1 PM 

We thank all parents for their wonderful support over the past year and for making Our 

Lady’s such a fabulous school community.  We wish you all a lovely peaceful summer and 

look forward to our new term ahead in September. 

SCHOOL REOPENS ON TUESDAY 3RD SEPTEMBER 2019 AT 8.55 AM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 

On behalf of all the staff and children of Our Lady’s school family, we wish all our Year 6 the very 

best of luck as they journey onwards to secondary schools.  It has been a privilege for us all to 

have shared the last 7 years with you making many happy memories. 

We will miss you all but look forward to hearing about all your future successes – I know there 

will be many. 
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